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Berg, Elena

From: Demarb, Denise

Sent: Friday, January 31, 2014 8,38 AM

To: Schauf, Mary

Cc: licensing; Knight, Trevor; Woulf, Mark
Subject: Re: New Liquor License in Your District

| have no issue with this license

Thanks
Denise

On Jan 30, 2014, at 4:44 PM, "Schauf, Mary" <MSchauf@cityofmadison.com> wrote:

| do not have concerns with this restaurant application.

Mary A Schauf, Captain of Police

Madison Police Department | East District
809 S Thompson Dr | Madison WI 53716
608.267.2100 | mschauf@cityofmadison.com

From: licensing

Sent: Thursday, January 30, 2014 3:48 PM

To: Demarb, Denise; Knight, Trevor; Schauf, Mary
Cc: Woulf, Mark

Subject: New Liquor License in Your District

Ald. DeMarb and Capt. Schauf,

Please review the following new license to be heard at the 2/26 ALRC meeting.
Diego Enterprises Inc » dba Cuco's Mexican Restaurant

4426 E Buckeye Rd « Agent: Carlos Quiroga « Estimated Capacity: 80

Class B Combination Liquor & Beer « 20% alcohol, 80% food
Aldermanic District 16 (Alder DeMarb) « Police Sector 614

Rachel Rodriguez

Municipal Clerk Il

City of Madison Clerk's Office
210 MLK Jr. Blvd., Room 103
Madison, WI 53703
608.266.4601

rrodriguez2 @cityofmadison.com
Follow us @MadisonWIClerk




